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Learning and living as children of God 

(Ephesians5:1)(You are God’s children whom he loves. Try to be like God) 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                30th April 2024 

 

 

Sports Day and PTFA Fundraising – Summer Term 

 

As you are aware our planned Sports Day is Wednesday 19th June. Gates will open at 1.45pm and races 

will start at 2pm. Please bring along your own seating and pop it into the designated area on the day. 

 

PTFA will be serving refreshments at the end of the day from 3.15pm. There will be lots of little stalls 

for you to visit and games to play so please come along. 

 
This year, in preparation for Sports Day the PTFA have suggested two non-uniform days (NO 

FOOTBALL STRIPS OR SPORTS CLOTHES Please and remember sensible shoes) to help raise 

items for the stalls: 

 

Friday 10th May 2024 (NEXT WEEK) – Children to bring in a £1 please. 

 

Friday 14th June 2024– children/parents bring a bottle of your choice (this will be collected at the 

school entrance by members of PTFA). 

 

The PTFA will also be selling ice-creams and running a little tuck shop after school on Fridays when the 

weather gets warmer! They will notify you when the time is right. 

 

 

 

Thank you in anticipation. 

 

 
JANeveu 

 
 


